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Termination of bid implementation agreement with Centuria 
 
Augusta Capital Limited advises that it has been notified by Centuria Capital that it is terminating the bid 
implementation agreement announced on 29 January 2020 and will not be proceeding with the takeover bid at 
this time. 
 
Augusta has no further information regarding the termination at this time but will update shareholders. 
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